
Are you interested in learning 
more about the Catholic Faith?

If you answered yes
to any of these, 

you are invited 
to attend OCIA 

(Order of Christian Initiation of Adults)

Are you ready to begin the 
process of entering the Church?

Are you a Catholic who wishes 
to return to the Church?

All adults interested in finding out more about the 
Catholic Faith or who are ready to begin the process 
of entering the Church are invited to attend OCIA.

Classes begin Sep. 15, 2025 
7:15PM in room P206

I Am the way, and the truth, and the life. No one 
comes to the Father except through Me. (Jn 14:6)

Register online: 
https://stveronica.faithenroll.net/

For more information: 
ocia@stveronica.net 
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